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Be SafeBe ResponsibleBe Respectful

UPCOMING EVENTS

12
WED Swimming Carnival

Yrs 3-6 at Wingham PoolFEB

21
FRI

Captains Induction 9:30am
FEB

28
FRI

Clean Up Australia Day
FEB

5
WED

Cross Country
MAR

6
THU

PLP Breakfast
MAR

NOTES HOME

Please complete the form by Friday 14th
February. One form per student.

THIRD PARTY SOFTWARE CONSENT 

Please provide permission and payment by
Tuesday 11th February.
Canteen order form due by Monday 10th
February.

SWIMMING CARNIVAL - YRS 3-6

Notes are sent home via the School
Bytes parent portal. Please check 

- ALL STUDENTS

your emails or log on to the parent portal to access
these notes and provide permission.

UNIFORM ORDERS
If you require any school uniforms for your children,
please place your order via Flexischools. Order forms
are also available from the school office. Some items
are on back order. Orders will be sent home as soon
as items are received. The clothing pool will be
available Friday mornings.

SCHOOL
BYTES

PARENT
PORTAL

Please ensure that
you are registered for

the School Bytes
Parent Portal. Click

here to register for the
portal.

Use the parent portal
to give permission,
make payment and

submit absence
reasons.



Be Respectful

SCRIPTURE
Students participate in scripture fortnightly. If you prefer your child not to participate in
scripture classes, we kindly ask you to send a written note to the school office. 

Be SafeBe Responsible

ABSENCES
A reminder to please provide a reason when your child is absent. Absences can be submitted
via the School Bytes Parent Portal or by contacting the school office.

Extended periods of leave e.g. travel outside of school holidays, requires the completion of the
application for extended leave - travel form and approval from the school principal. Please
contact the school office prior to leave to complete the relevant documentation.

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE
Ms Karen Austin

Welcome back everyone! It was great to see all students return with a positive mindset this
week, ready to start the year. We have some great things planned this term. The term
calendar is on the back of this newsletter. As events arise or change, we will let families
know via notes, School Bytes parent portal and our school Facebook page, ‘Tinonee Public
School’.

We have some new families joining us this year. We extend a warm welcome and we are
impressed after only two days, that students have settled in so well. Thank you to our
students and staff for making our new families feel so welcome.

We would like to congratulate our new House Captains for 2025, following student voting
yesterday. 
Dean Captains: Seth K, Willow            Vice Captain: Scarlett S
Gollan Captains: Charlotte T, Chase   Vice Captains: Riley, Hunter
Chapman Captains: Griffin, Lilly L       Vice Captains: Halle, Declan
Winter Captains: Izzy, Damon             Vice Captains: Brendan, Logan
Our induction assembly will take place at the assembly on Friday 21st of February at
9:30am. More information will follow for families. 

We have planned extensive intervention support across the school in Literacy and
Numeracy this year to ensure students continue to build strong skills and knowledge in
these curriculum areas.

Just a small reminder to families….please label EVERYTHING with your child’s name to
avoid lost items and/or tears. We appreciate your support.
From time to time there may be issues arise. Please do not hesitate to speak with me
should you have any queries or concerns. Together, we are better and we value strong
partnerships with our Parents and Carers.

Kind regards, 
Karen



CANTEEN NEWS

Hello! To the new students joining us this year and welcome back to our existing children. This
year will no doubt again be full of exciting activities.

Canteen Duty- Urgent- Helpers needed especially for Thursday & Fridays
Our great little Canteen is open every day with the aid of volunteer mums, dads, grandparents
and caring community members. In order for this to continue, each year we need new
volunteers to come forward and offer a little of their time be it once a week, fortnight or month.
If you would like to support our important service please contact the School or myself as soon
as possible so that your name can be added to the skeleton roster we have at the moment.
Full training is provided by our friendly team. If you have any queries kindly contact Michelle
(Canteen Manger) on 0478062825.

2025 Swimming Carnival BBQ- Wednesday 12 Feb.
We are off to a racing start with the Canteen offering a tasty BBQ lunch order for children
attending next Wednesdays Swimming Carnival. This year all classes will be attending.
Ordering for the BBQ is available online via the Flexischool App or by returning the paper
order form which accompanies this Newsletter. Orders need to be returned with money by next
Monday 10th February.

Sausage Sandwich $3.20         Rissole Sandwich $4.00 * Tomato or BBQ sauce
Popper fruit juice $1.50             Large bottle of Water $1.50

Note: BBQ food will not be for sale at the pool.
A limited menu of sandwiches will be available as an alternative.

Canteen Menu & Class updates
Our 2024 summer menu will continue for the first term of 2025. The Canteen has spare copies
if you need them.
As soon as I have the details of the new classes I will update the options on Flexischools
which will prompt you to update your child’s class when placing your first order. For our kinder
students there is a brochure in your Orientation pack advising on how to download the
Flexischool App. If you have any difficulties please don’t hesitate to get in touch.

Kindergarten
Our Kinder students are most welcome to place orders, which for Recess can be collected
from the Canteen counter and for Lunch will be placed into a Lunch basket which class
representatives pick up and deliver to the classroom.
Initially, for Kindergarten, we include ordered drinks in the basket however as they become
familiar with the routine they will eventually need to be collected from the Canteen counter on
presentation of their lunch order bag. If they have any problems please reassure them we are
here to help.

Canteen Supervisor - Michelle Swannack





PUBLIC NOTICES




